
 

 

Wednesday 16th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Monday 21st October 2024, Year 3 will be visiting The Great Barn in Harmondsworth for a local 

area visit.  At the Barn, they will learn all about the history of the local area and see how farming 

worked through the ages.  

The children will leave in the morning and be back before lunchtime.  Lunch arrangements will be 

the same as a normal school day.  

Children will need to wear their full school uniform.  Please ensure your child has a coat for this 

trip and comfortable footwear (ideally trainers). 

If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 3 Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


